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	Welcome!


The Indiana Department of Transportation (INDOT) and Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) are studying an intersection improvement project at US 24 and SR 19 in Miami County, Indiana. This public hearing is being held to provide project information and gather input from those interested in the project.
	Meeting Agenda


5:00 -7:00 PM:  Doors open to the public and stations open to speak with project representatives

6:00 PM:            Presentation

	Why this project?


This project is needed to reduce the frequency and severity of crashes at this intersection. 
	What will be done as part of the US 24/SR 19 Intersection Improvement Project?


The proposed project is anticipated to include the following:

· Reconfigure the intersection as a Reduced Conflict Intersection (RCI)
· Close Lovers Lane North of US 24
	What is currently underway?


An environmental document has been prepared and is available for public comment. The environmental document discloses all natural and community resources in the project area and evaluates impacts associated with the project. Additionally, preliminary engineering analysis is complete, and plans are available for review. The following analyses are ongoing:
· Final Road Design

· Utility Coordination 

This analysis, along with input from resource agencies, community leaders, and the public, will be used to guide further design of the project. The identification of the preferred alternative will be documented in the project’s Environmental Document. 
	When will future project activities take place?


Anticipated project milestone dates: 

· Approved Environmental Document – Spring 2021
· Under Construction by Spring 2022*
*Per current schedule, subject to change.
	Project Map
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	Why Public Comment?


We understand that any proposed solution to the community’s transportation needs must address concerns from local stakeholders. Our process is driven by continuous outreach to engage the community throughout the development of the project. This public hearing is an opportunity for interested persons to review the preliminary project information. Questions or comments can be submitted throughout the development of the project via the following:

US 24/SR 19 Intersection Improvement Project 
HNTB Attn, Rich Connolly

111 Monument Circle Suite 1200

Indianapolis, IN  46204

Phone: 317-636-4682
E-Mail: rconnolly@hntb.com
Public Hearing
Comment Form
	Name:

	Organization:

	Address:

	City:
	State / Zip:

	Phone:
	E-mail:


Please provide comments below.

Please return completed form to project staff today.  If additional time is needed, please return by mail or by e-mail at the address below:
US 24/SR 19 Intersection Improvement Project

HNTB, Attn: Rich Connolly
Phone: (317) 636-4682
111 Monument Circle, Suite 1200
E-mail:rconnolly@hntb.com  Indianapolis,  Indiana 46204


